Year 7 (2025) Information Evening
Dear Families

An Information Evening has been arranged for the family members of students enrolled for Year 7, 2025.
This will take place in the Auditorium of the Moreno Performing Arts Centre at MacKillop College on
Tuesday 29 October 2024. Registration begins at 7:15pm for a prompt 7:30pm start.

On this occasion, further information will be supplied relating to learning and teaching at the College. An
overview of the curriculum will be presented, and an opportunity will be provided for clarification of any
aspects of College life.

For those who are interested, there is also an optional presentation from 6:30pm — 7:15pm. This will be
delivered by the Counselling team, regarding the wellbeing support available to your family during this
transition to secondary school.

Due to the high number of enrolments for 2025, and given that the Auditorium has limited capacity, your
child is not required to attend on the night. There will be another opportunity for students to obtain this
information: Orientation Day on Wednesday 4 December 2024.

Please note that attendance at the Year 7 (2025) Information Evening is compulsory to confirm
«First_Name»’s place for 2025.

| look forward to welcoming you on the night.

Kind regards
Amanda McKinley
College Registrar



